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March 3, 2020

To: Hawai'i Tokai International College Current Students

Dear Hawai'i Tokai International College Current Students,

I’m providing you with additional information regarding the coronavirus outbreak. Although we
do not anticipate that harsher travel restrictions will be put in place for people traveling between
Hawai'i and Japan, should you decide to go to Japan during the Spring Break, you should be
aware that the United States Government and the State of Hawai i have the authority to impose
travel restrictions in the future that may prevent you from returning to HTIC for the Spring
Term.

Should you choose to remain in Hawai'i during Spring Break, we will have the dormitory open
so that you have a place to stay. Additionally, you will be able to eat at the University of Hawai'i

West Oahu cafeteria.

Please feel free to contact my office should you have any questions.

Aloha,

D

ene Awakuni
Chancellor
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